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Addendum: In the latest Westover Alumni Newsletter, we accidentally omitted news 

from Virginia Boyd Collings '66. We sincerely apologize to Virginia! Below is her 

news: 

Virginia Boyd Collings '66 and her husband, Matt, celebrated their December 28th 50th 

anniversary with a cruise from Santiago, Chile, around Cape Horn, and ending in Buenos 

Aires, Argentina. Stops included the Falkland Islands and Montevideo, Uruguay. 

Virginia and Matt have two children and two grandchildren. Eric, who is in the Foreign 

Service, lives in Falls Church, Va. Sarah, a social media specialist, works for the city of 

Boise, Idaho. Virginia and Matt's oldest granddaughter, Dana, is a sophomore at the 

University of Lynchburg. 

  

Sincerely,   

  

 

Heather Ayers Garnett '05 MEd 

Director of Alumni Relations 

 

Click on the images above to connect with the Lynchburg Alumni Association on social 

media!  
 

 

http://www.facebook.com/lynchburgalumni/
http://www.instagram.com/lynchburgalumni/
http://twitter.com/LynchburgAlumni
http://www.linkedin.com/groups/97925/

